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MONTHLY VIRTUE

Our monthly virtue is Hope being animated by
Mrs. Thomas’ JK/K class.
“Consult not your fears
but your hopes and
dreams. Think not
about your frustrations,

but about your
unfulfilled potential.
Concern yourself not
with what you tried and failed in, but with
what is still possible for you to do.” (Pope John
XXIII)

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS

In Language Arts and Mathematics, we are
working hard in reviewing concepts taught
throughout the year. We are extremely proud
of our students for all their hard work in regards
to our school wide Literacy and Numeracy
Academic plans. They are becoming critical
thinkers!

JUNE FUND-RAISER

Just in time for BBQ season, we will be selling
BBQ items from Sysco. All proceeds will go
towards school end events such swimming and
graduations. Your support is greatly
appreciated!

RCMP MUSICAL RIDE EVENT

We are excited to be participating in the RCMP
Musical Ride Event being hosted at the Tim
Horton Event Centre on Monday, June 3 from
1:30 pm- 2:30 pm. Please sign and return the
consent form.

CAMP ONAKAWANA

It is so exciting! Our Grade 7 students are
going to Camp Onakawana on June 6 and
June 7. They are going to have a great
educational experience!

PROFESSIONAL ACTIVITY DAY

Monday, June 10 is a Professional Activity Day
for teachers. There is no school on this day for
students. Enjoy your long weekend!

ABORIGINAL DAY

As a school community, we will be participating
in planned activities for Aboriginal Day on
Friday, June 21, 2012. We are providing a free
pizza lunch before the festivities. Please sign
and return consent form to school.
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YEAR END SWIMMING ELECTRONIC DEVICES

Our school wide year end swimming party is on
Tuesday, June 25 from 1:15 pm- 2:15 pm. The

hot tub and slide will be available. Please sign

and return the consent form.

GRADUATIONS

SK Graduation
Wednesday, June 26
@ 9:30 am (Gym)
Grade 8 Graduation-

Wednesday, June 26
@ 7:00 pm (Church)

SCHOOL UNIFORMS
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Just a friendly reminder, it is mandatory for
your child to arrive at school wearing proper
school uniform. The proper school uniform
consists of a school uniform top and black
bottom. Every Friday this month is Dress Down
Day. Specifically,

Friday, June 7

Friday, June 14

Friday, June 21

The last day of school Thursday, June 27 is
Pajama Day in honour of summer holidays!

Another important reminder is that electronic
devices, cell phones, etc. are not to be brought
to school. However, if your child needs their
device for after school, they are welcome to
leave it in the office throughout the
instructional day. This is to ensure that items do
not go missing or get lost as we are primarily
responsible for the children, not their devices.
Your support in this regard is greatly
appreciated!
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& af @
* @

[=-T)

Term two report cards are being sent home
with your child at the end of the day on the last
day of school, Thursday, June 27.

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact
the school if you have any questions and/or
concerns. Your support and understanding
are greatly appreciated! Thank you for
sharing your children with us! Have a
wonderful and safe summer vacation!

Yours in Catholic Education,

Andrea Iserihoff

Principal






